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MILLERSVILLE STATE COLLEGE
MILLERSVILLE, PENNSYLVANI A 17551

(717) 872 5411

No' mber 30, 1979

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Mr. Grier:

In reply to your IE Bulletin 79-19, " Pack-
aging of Low-Level Radioactive Waste for Trans-
port and Burial" we present answers to the thrce
questions in Item 9 as follows:

1. During all of 1978 and the first six months
of 1979 we made no low-level radioactive

--

waste shipments.

2. No low-level radioactive wastes were shipped.

3. For the year 1978 and the first six months
of 1979, a total of less than 0.1 millicurie
of liquid radioactive waste was generated.
These small quantities were flushed down the
drain in accordance with our license regula-
tions.

Sincerely,

$us i
Ricnard asin, Dean
Division of Science
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William J. Yurkiewicz \

'.Radiation Safety Officer "
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